
USCA Temporary Policy regarding spectators at USCA Trials, Shows, Helper and Tracklayer 

Seminars.   

"Trials are by nature a public event" and it has always been USCA policy to encourage and allow 

the attendance of spectators at all of our events.  

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic guidelines for public safety have been put into place by the CDC, 

State and Local governments clubs may limit or not allow visitors to attend trials for the safety 

of those entered in the trial and to maintain “social distancing”. USCA events must be held in 

compliance with any federal, state or local guidelines or restrictions. 

Effective August 10/2020 in order to establish a standard policy at this time for USCA Events 

three (3) options will be allowed until further notice. These must be stipulated on the event flier 

informing the region of the event and are not to be used to target specific members from 

attending events.  

 

Only these three (3) options regarding spectators will be allowed at this time: 

1. No spectators / visitors - host club members and competitors only. 

 

2. Limited spectators / visitors - to only include those people directly associated with the 

competitors (family, training partners, club members) and / or a maximum number of spectators 

/ visitors per competitor entered may be stipulated. An example would be “each competitor will 

be allowed 2 spectators / visitors as guests (or whatever number the host club determines). 

 

3. Open to spectators / visitors 

 

Any of these options are acceptable at this time for USCA Events but must be clearly noted on 

the trial flier sent 21 days in advance of the trial. 


